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Dear Joel
 
I refer to your request for information dated 3 May 2016 for any correspondence or advice
 given to DCC returning officer Pam Jordan or any other relevant party regarding the
 decision to scrap the voting booth on Otago University campus at the 2013 local body
 election.

Your request has been considered under the Official Information and Meetings Act (1987)
 and I would like to advise that the information you have requested is provided in the
 attached document. To protect personal privacy under Section 7(2)(a) of the Act, the
 email addresses; phone numbers and addresses have been redacted. 

In addition to the three responses to the email (as attached), the Electoral Officer phoned
 and obtained verbal comments from several other electoral officers around the country,
 in particular those in cities with universities.

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision.
 Information about how to make a complaint is available at
 www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602.

If you wish to discuss this further, please feel free to contact me.

Kind Regards

Lynne
 
Lynne Adamson
Governance Support Officer
Dunedin City Council
 
50 The Octagon, Dunedin; P O Box 5045, Moray Place, Dunedin 9058, New Zealand
Telephone:  03 477 4000; DDI: 03 474 3431; Fax: 03 474 3488 
Email: Lynne.Adamson@dcc.govt.nz
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From: Joel  
Sent: Tuesday, 3 May 2016 11:08 a.m.
To: officialinformation@dcc.govt.nz
Subject: Local Government Official Information request - 544089
 

Joel has submitted a LGOIMA request - 544089.

Below are the details of the request

Request details:
I would like to request any correspondence or advice given to DCC returning officer Pam
 Jordan or any other relevant party regarding the decision to scrap the voting booth on
 Otago University campus at the 2013 local body election

File attachment
No file uploaded

Name
Joel MacManus

Email address

Mailing address
























